
CDOs Report November 2022 

 

Northstowe Community Forum 11th January 

Northstowe Community Forum will take place on 11th January. As usual, there will be a 

diverse range of stakeholders that will provide interesting topics of conversation.  

 

Welcome Packs  

I’m happy to report that we have now caught up on welcome pack delivery and all residents 

new and old should have received one. With the help of volunteers, we have delivered 

around 700 welcome packs since the beginning of the year and we will continue to welcome 

new residents and keep this up to date. 

 

The Winter Festival  

The CDOs are supporting the Winter Festival which has been extended over four months 

this year: November to February. There will be a lantern parade on the 3rd December, 

followed by the Christmas Tree Lights switch on. There will also be a Christmas jumper 

swap, toy swap, a craft fair, festive carols, wellness walks and running challenges from 

various community groups.  

 

Warm Hubs  

We are supporting the Town Council with the Warm Hubs project and we are trying to recruit 

volunteers from the community to manage the project going forward as well as trying to 

secure a venue. 

 

Local Market Logo 

We are also supporting the Town Council with a community project to design a logo for the 

upcoming Local Market. It will hopefully take the form of a competition open to Northstowe 

schools and residents. We will be discussing the design brief/guidelines shortly. 


